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Hello everyone, 

We hope you have been enjoying the sun!  This 

sort of weather is a great way to wrap up Spring 

Semester!   

As you leave campus for the summer, we wish you 

safe travels. Best of luck on your finals and enjoy 

your summer!  

Greetings from Allyson & Uyen May 2013 

USCIS Corner—Travel Signature 

For those of you that have come in for a travel signature, I’ve been able to update 

you on the upcoming I-94 automation process.  Starting this summer, you will no 

longer receive a paper  I-94 card when entering the U.S.  You will instead receive an 

electronic I-94, retrievable here: www.cbp.gov/i-94 (this link will be live this summer).  

Customs and Border Protection (CBP) will still provide you with an admission stamp 

in your passport, and this stamp should indicate your non-immigrant classification 

type (F-1, D/S).  Let Allyson know if you have any questions! 

Questions or comments? Email us at internationalprograms@pugetsound.edu 

Congratulations to our graduating seniors!  

Aleksander Jeremikj (Jere) 

Gyeong-A Kang (GA)              

Uyen Nguyen 

Thien Vu 

We wish you the best of luck in your future          

endeavors! Please keep in touch with our office,  

as you begin your careers or grad school.   

We’re excited for you as the next journey of your 

lives begin! 

Graduating Seniors 

Graduating Seniors 

Travel Signature 

I-Connect Program 

Newsletter Spotlight 

The I-Connect Program, formerly known as ISM, 

is excited to work with our two new mentors, 

Vivien Jones and Riley Luvaas, next year. Dongni 

Wang will be the program coordinator, working 

closely with Allyson and others. We are looking 

forward to welcoming the new mentors and coor-

dinator and making the program better together 

with International Club and other clubs on cam-

pus!  

Many thanks to our mentors this academic year 

2012-2013! With your help, the program was able 

to continue and build our support network for the 

international community on campus. 

 Abby Matson, Andrea Nable, Uyen    

 Nguyen, Brenda Orellana, Tommy  

 Stone, and Dongni Wang, and Talitha 

 Wilson. 

I-Connect Program  

Bowling & Pizza Night 

Spring 2013 
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